
Town of Provincetown 
Recreation Commission Meeting 
Provincetown Community Center      

44 Bradford Street Provincetown MA 02657  
Minutes of Tuesday June 4th, 2013  

  
Members Present:  Treg Kaeselau, Tim Downey, Carrie Notaro, Susan Cook 
 
Members Absent:    
  
Also in attendance: Recreation Director, Brandon Motta;  
 
Call to order:  5:15 
 
Public comments: 
None 
 
New business:   None 
 
Old Business: 

A) Skate Park Memorial name request- Henry Petti Speaks in favor of naming the skate 
park after Jacob Elijah Rose that died March 21st 2013, at the age of 19. Jacob 
helped build the ½ Pipe at the Provincetown Skate Park. Is willing to have a sign 
made by local artist to put on the park.  

Treg- Expresses concern of naming the park after an Individual, when the tax payers 
voted to approve the funding for the park. Suggests that the ½ pipe, that Jacob help build 
and maintained be named after him.  
Carrie- Agrees, and suggests that the plaque be put on the ½ pipe ramp, and an 
unveiling can be planned for our annual skate tournament in September.  
Henry Petti- is in agreement, and tells the commission that he and friends will be 
responsible for the sign and clean up of the park. 
 
Carrie- Motion to recommend to the Board of Selectmen that we name the ½ pipe ramp 
at the Provincetown skate park, with understanding that Henry Petti , friends and family 
are responsible for the acquiring the sign or plaque and clean up of the park. 
Tim- Second 
Voted 4-0 

 
B) Selecting member to serve on the CPC -  Carrie is interested in serving on CPC 
Tim Motion to appoint Carrie Notaro to serve as a recreation seat on the CPC. 
Susan- Second 
Voted 4-0 

 
Directors Report: 

1) Veterans Memorial Community Center- DPW Throwing old equipment and office 
furniture out of VMCC, and started cleaning the building. Professional cleaning 
service has been hired and will take two weeks to complete. The move will start the 
week of June 24th, and will be ready for the start of the summer program July 1st. 

 
2) Summer Program- Will be at the new VMCC, and the first day will be July 1st. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00pm  
 


